
 

Christmas Show 
This year, our Christmas 
Productions; It’s A Nativity’ 
and ‘Hansel and Gretal’, will 
take place in the school hall 
on Tuesday 17th of Decem-
ber.  
So on Tuesday 17th at 2p.m 
or 7pm be sure to be in your 
seat early for a real show 
stopping performance from 
Glencull’s finest. Every year 
we ask for your help with 
costumes for the children. 
If you wish to discuss your 
child’s costume just email or 
call the school for a chat.  
We will also send home a 
copy of the music from the 
KS2 show via What’s app for 
each family to practice. This 
will give each child some re-
hearsal time at home. Click 
the picture of the tickets to 
book a seat! 
 

 Glencull’s December News 

Tickets Use Eventbrite to book your tickets. There are 
tickets priced for adults and tickets priced for 
U-16s. Current pupils do not have to buy a ticket.  
Parents of P1-3 children may wish to keep their 
child a seat to allow them to watch the P4-7 
show after ‘It’s a Nativity’ is over.  Click this 
picture of the ticket to find the link to Event-
brite.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/st-malachys-christmas-2024-3867093?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/st-malachys-christmas-2024-3867093?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/st-malachys-christmas-2024-3867093?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/st-malachys-christmas-2024-3867093?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
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School Holidays 

Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner for our children is 
on Tuesday 10th of December.  
Please pay for Christmas dinner by 
Wednesday 4th via the school Money 
App. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Half Day Friday 20th of December. 
Finishing at 11 o'clock. 

Return Tuesday 7th of January. Enjoy 
your well earned break.  

The last day for paying dinner money is 
Monday 16th December. After this 
date there will be no facility for collec-
tion of money until January.  

 

 G L E N C U L L ’ S  D E C E M B E R  N E W S  

It’s the time of year when we encourage 
people to think about others 
who are less well off. Working 
in conjunction with St Ciaran’s 
College, in December we are 
asking families to send in es-
sentials that could be part of 
hampers for distribution by 
Dungannon Food Bank. 
P6/7 children will collect the 
donations from all families by 
13th December.  
 
Dungannon’s food banks 
‘shopping list’ shows the food 
items that they need right now. 
Visit their website  
https://
dungannon.foodbank.org.uk/give
-help/donate-food/ 

Food Bank/Hamper 

I will 

honour 

Christmas 

in my 

heart, 

and try to 

keep it all 

the year. 

Charles 

Dickens  

Wear your Christ-
mas Jumper for 
Christmas dinner 
on Tuesday 10th 
of December 

https://dungannon.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/
https://dungannon.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/
https://dungannon.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/charlesdic105777.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/c/charles_dickens.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/c/charles_dickens.html
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If your child was born between 2 July 2019 and 1 
July 2020, they will be due to start primary one 
in September 2025, and as they will be of com-
pulsory school age, you must apply for a place 
in a primary school. 
If your child is starting pre-school or primary 
school in September 2025, you can apply for 
their place online from Tuesday 07 January 2025 
- 12 noon. The portal closes Friday 31 January 
2024 - 12 noon . 
• A new portal for parents to apply online for 
a place has been created and it will include the 
listing of preferences of schools. 
https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions 
The process is called 'Open Enrolment'. A wel-
come booklet is available from Glencull PS. Con-
tact Mr Gormley:bgormley892@c2kni.net. 

• Our Open Funday is in September and every 
day at St Malachy’s we will welcome visitors who 
wish to have aPersonal Guided Tour of our 
school to see the exciting activities that take 
place. Just contact Mr Gormley to arrange a time 
that is suitable for you. 
Please advise any new families, who may be 
your friends or neighbours, of this closing date. 

www.glencull.com 

P2 Fundamentals 

will 
need to 
bring a 
lunch 
on 
Friday 
13th 
Dec.  

St Ciaran's college are run-
ning some sporting events 
throughout the year to give as 
many pupils as possible the 
chance to take part in 
sport. The first event we will 
attend in St Ciaran’s is 
the fundamental Christmas 
themed morning of activities 
for P2's on Friday 
13th December. P2 children 

New P1 2025 

As was the case in January 
2015, adverse weather 
conditions can hinder the 
smooth operation of day to 
day activities in school. In 
January 2015 we were 
forced to have an excep-
tional closure due to the 
kitchen at St Mary’s 
being closed (which 
supplies our meals). To 
avoid this happening 
this winter the Board 
of Governors have put 
in place the following 
contingency plan.  
 

In the event of adverse 
weather e.g. closing the 
meals kitchen, the 
school will send a text 
message by 8.15am to 
allow parents to pre-
pare a packed lunch for 
the day ahead. 

Adverse Weather: Action Plan 
2025 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions
mailto:bgormley892@c2kni.net


Word of the Month: 

Gratitude  

Benefits of gratitude  
Gratitude is an antidote to 
negative emotion, it com-
bats worry, stress, envy and 
so much more. Talking 
about what we are grateful 
for might help our children 
be happier, more energetic, 
more hopeful and report 
more positive emotions. At 
this time of year, we could 
embrace happiness more, be 
grateful for what we have 
and take a more positive 
outlook on the world. It is a 
lot more than just saying 
“thank you”. 

We’re in it to win it! 

Get your yellow and blue on 
this Friday  6th.  

And get your col-
ours on for 8th 
Dec in Armagh! 

Errigal Day 


